
The Karing Home Youth Project Board of Directors unanimously voted to
reschedule their upcoming fundraising event, Kamp for a Kause, to 2024.

The fundraising event was scheduled to take place at Gaylord Community
Field  overnight on April 29th starting at 8pm and concluding April 30th at
8 am.

The KHYP Board of Directors also voted that an announcement on the
new date would be released to the public later this year to allow all
involved parties the time to consider what will work best. 

A statement from Founder & Board President, Kari Jo Stefanski:

"We are saddened to have to reschedule Kamp for a Kause. We initially
had this event planned for April of 2020 and put it on hold due to the
pandemic. Unfortunately, due to a lack of community participation and
elements outside of our control, I proposed to the KHYP Board that we
move to reschedule Kamp for a Kause to 2024 to be able to make it the
best it can be. We are thankful to all those who have registered,
sponsored, volunteered, and planned this event thus far. 

This postponement comes at a great time of need for not only our
organization but for young people who experience adversity in the face of
homelessnes in Otsego County. Due to a lack of housing, we are being
forced to house 10 young people in local motels alone just this month. This
costs our organization $50/day per young person. We look forward to
continuing to serve vulnerable youth in our community."

If you are willing and able to make a financial contribution to our nonprofit
organization, please consider donating at the following link:
www.thekaringhomeyouthproject.org/donate
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Thank you for your continued support of KHYP


